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REPORT OF THE
JOINT ADVANCED COMMUNICATIONS
AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE

August 21, 2009

Mr. Co-Chairmen:

The Joint Interim Committee on Advanced Communications and Information Technology met on
August 6, 2009, and reviewed the request by the Department of Information Systems to make cost
allocation revisions and to issue rebates of approximately $9.1 million. The rebates to agencies of
state government will be issued effective July 2009, for Fiscal Year 2010.

In accordance with Arkansas Code Annotated §25-4-119 (b) (3) (B), the Joint Committee on
Advanced Communications and Information Technology favorably reviewed the request by the
Department of Information Systems and reports this action for review by the Arkansas Legislative
Council.

Respectfully submitted,

Senator John Paul Capps, Co-Chair Representative Jon Woods, Co-Chair
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